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Ethelton Railway Station 

Station Upgrade works 

The South Australian Government committed  

$9.9 million to upgrade the Ethelton Railway Station. 

The upgrade included new platforms that are more 

accessible and an improved passenger safety and 

experience. 

What’s happening 
 

The Ethelton Railway Station will be re- open to public transport 

users from Sunday 3 November 2024.  

Some minor works, including landscaping, the installation of a 

mural, the rectification of any defects and the demobilisation of 

the site compound, will occur after this time.  

How this affects you 
 

The site offices located in the Ethelton Railway Station carpark 

will remain in place until late November 2024.  

There will be traffic management in place at times whilst we demobilise from site. Please follow traffic 

management directions while works are in progress. Speed and lane restrictions will be required while 

works are underway. 

Thank you for your support and patience while these works were undertaken. 

 

When 

From Sunday 3 November   

Where 

Ethelton Railway Station 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/railsi  

 
Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call 1300 794 880 

 

Public Transport Enquiries 

1300 311 108 

  


